
Emerald Class Newsletter 

09.09.2016 – Term 1 

 

What have we been learning? 

It has been a brilliant first week in Emerald class, the children have returned to Year 1 ready to 

learn and they have made me feel extremely welcome to the school.  

The children have been enthusiastic about learning in our class train. We have been travelling 

through Wickwar and the United Kingdom.  

The highlight of our week was when we became detectives searching for numbers and materials. 

Did the children tell you all about it?  

 

This week we have been looking at British values and focusing on ‘rules of law’. The children gave 

lots of suggestions and are already demonstrating the class rules we agreed.  

Miss Tyler and Mrs Barry look forward to the next week of learning in Emerald class!  

Next Week 

Next week in Emerald class we will be exploring 

the work of Piet Montrian to complete our 

sketches. 

A special guest will be coming to join us next 

week to help us with our learning! 

Dates for your diary 

Any parents interested in helping in 

Emerald class are welcome to a meeting 

with Ms Quest on Monday 12th at 9:05am 

or Friday 16th at 3:10.  

Emerald class will be having a 

scooter/bike event on Monday – please 

bring bikes, scooters and helmets. 

Next Friday, there is the chance to come 

and meet Miss Tyler and Mrs Barry at 

‘Meet the teacher’. We look forward to 

seeing you all in Jet classroom at 3:40pm. 

You will need to come in through the main 

school entrance. Have a great weekend! 


